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Purpose of this communication:  
To notify providers that the Service Authorization Form (SAF) will be renamed to Service 
Registration Form (SRF).  
 
What do I need to do? 
No action is required. All service request processes will remain unchanged.  
 
Providers are not required to replace the SAF with an SRF for any currently active 
authorizations.  
 
This is only a name change to the existing Service Authorization Form. 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to your Network Management representative. 
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